SCMGA Minutes September 14, 2017

Members Present:

Bill Fitzpatrick, Wayne Van Horn, Rich Lybolt, Mike Dunn, Mike Matusz, Johnny Pearson, Dale Mondloch, Steve Honsberger, Dan Schroeder, John Dockham, Joe Chaney, Dennis Meeter, Joe Swain.

Guests Attending: Rich Hoffer, Jerry Walczak, Brian Duthu, Chris Linam, Bill Marshall, Linda Frey, Diana Orges, Rick Frey, Sandi Ball, Rick Frey, Jon Dawson.

Meeting Called to Order at 3:00 PM By First Vice President Bill Fitzpatrick

Roll Call Taken and a quorum was declared present.

Secretaries Report: A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes of the May 11, 2017meeting.

Treasurer's Report: The Treasurer's Report was presented by Mike Dunn accepted and filed for audit.

Mike Dunn presented the 2018 budget. A motion was made and seconded and passed to accept the 2018 Budget.

Director of Golf Report: Directors report was presented by Brian Duthu and accepted. 30 yard markers are being considered for all courses, The work schedule for Willow Creek/Willow Brook and the new club house for South will be voted on at the September RCSC meeting.

Pro Shop Manager Report: No Report

Tournament Committee: Wayne Van Horn stated the Summer survivor was very successful and thanked the golf courses for the great help.

Old Business: Mike Matusz presented an update on the request for proposal to

develop a new games and tee time programs. They are very close to having a final document for submission and hoped to have the new programs available for summer 2018.

New Business: Rick Frey asked if a drop box could be installed for score cards turned in after pro shop closure. We the SCMGA board will address this and put something in place at each course.

Open Comments: Applications for the Octogenarian tournament at Quail have been put out.

Course Reports:

Lakes West: No Report. Lakes East: No Report.

Riverview: Great shape the sodding around the greens has worked very well and improved the overall play ability of the course.

North: Great shape.

Willow Creek: No Report. Willow Brook: No Report.

South: Had a very hard summer with very thin fairways, but has recover nicely and is in good shape.

Quail Run: Course is in great shape.

Next Meeting:

October 12, 2017 Tallisman Hall 3:00 PM

Meeting Adjourned at 3:27 PM

Respectfully Submitted

Rich Lybolt Secretary